
Update on Tattoo Parlor Licensing Status 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Update on Tattoo Parlor Licensing Status 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide you with an update regarding the 

licensing status of our tattoo parlor, [Tattoo Parlor Name]. 

As of [Current Date], we have successfully completed the necessary steps to apply for our 

licensing, including: 

• Submission of the application form 

• Completion of the required training programs 

• Passing the health and safety inspections 

We are currently awaiting final approval from the licensing board, which is expected to take 

approximately [Time Frame]. We remain optimistic and will keep you updated on any progress. 

Thank you for your continued support and interest in [Tattoo Parlor Name]. If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Tattoo Parlor Name] 

[Contact Information] 


